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Subject Network Outage

We will be taking down the University's WAN (Wide Area Network) 
connection on Tue, Oct. 15 at 6 AM EST due to change in ISP (moving 
from FastNet to BroadWing).

We estimate the work to take about 2 hours. If everything goes 
smoothly, service will be restored by 8:00 AM EST same day.

The outage will affect all connectivity between Campus and the World.

Communications between any computers and/or servers on Campus will 
not be affected.

We apologize for any inconvenience this might cause.

Behzad Barzideh
Telecommunication and Networking
Stony Brook University
behzad.barzideh@stonybrook.edu




